
  
 
 
 
 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current dues paid) are 

encouraged to attend.  If you have any questions or concerns please 
contact our Grand Knight Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial 

Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  
The next Meeting will be August 17, 2017. 

 
The Knights are collecting all beverage cans and 
bottles as a fundraiser for their projects.  If you have 
any that they can come and get, please call Troy 
Stewart at (541) 519-4696 to schedule a pick-up. 

 
There will be no breakfasts for the months of June—August. 

There will be no Bingo for the 
months of June, July, and 
August.  See you next fall. 

Once again it is time to get ready for 
Religious Education.  Classes will resume 
on September 13.  We will begin 
registration after Mass on August 13th.  To 
help defray the cost of the books there 
will be a fee of $20.00 per child or $40.00 

per family.  Classes will once again be on Wednesdays: K-6th 
after school until 5PM, 7th 8th and High School 7PM to 8PM.  If 
you have any questions please call the Parish Office at 541-523-
4521. 
 
If you haven’t tried Formed.org you are 
missing out.  Formed is a great online 
program with great Catholic videos, audio 
talks, e books and movies.  To use Formed 
you need to sign on with the parish code 
8AAWEG.  You can then set up your own 
profile.  Be sure to check it out.  If you have any questions please 
contact the Parish Office 541-523-4521. 

 

 

 

 Please see our request 

below.  If you can lend a hand 

for this clean-up on the 19th 

of August, it will be very 

much appreciated . . . AND 

we won’t need to do it prior 

to Turkey Dinner. 

Thank you Jody Sherman and 

Sue Hutton for organizing the 

Altar Society closet.  It looks 

really really good! 

FOUND:  Stanley tool bag with tools in back 
parking lot.  If you know of anyone who has 
lost their tools, please let them know I have 
them at the office. 

August Duties 
Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10:   
Coffee Hour—6: No Duty—7 

Pray before the statue of Our Lady of 
Fatima at St. Thérèse 

Please join us at St. Thérèse mission 
church in Halfway to honor Our Lady of 
Fatima. At 10 am on the 13th of each 
month we will pray the rosary and recite 
the Our Father, the Creed, and invoke the 
Mother of God for the Holy Father’s 
intentions. 

On Saturday, August 19, 2017, we will gather at the church at 
9:00 a.m. to do a thorough cleaning of the Kitchen, Dining Area, 
Boiler Room grease trap, Stove Filters, remove the moss from 
areas around the church, clean up of parking lots, stairwells, 
etc.  We need your help.  Many hands make light work.  Please 
contact Dawn Coles at 541-523-4521, Jody Sherman at  541-
519-0162, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 to let us know you are 
going to pitch in.  Thanks and God Bless. 


